
Building Inspections - Re: branson residence permit submission 11.21.13 

Hi, 

Yes. My apologies, the property is under a business name, Idletide LLC.

Rachel Conly
Architectural Design
207-766-5625

On Friday, November 22, 2013 10:42 AM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a completeness check of your 
documents and entered the application in our system. A representative will contact you to make 
payment arrangements. If you haven’t heard from our office in 24/48 hours, please call 207-874-8703 to 
make payment or arrangements. This communication only signifies that the permit application has been 
received and once payment is made, will start the process. You will be contacted (typically by e-mail) 
when the permit has been issued.
Your total amount due is: $1,020 an invoice has been attached to this e-mail for your convenience.

>>> rachel conly <raconly@yahoo.com> 11/21/2013 2:43 PM >>>
Hi Brad, 

Please find attached the application and supporting documents for a remodel project located 
on 5 Beach Road on Peaks Island. My clients, the Bransons will be contacting you shortly with 
payment for the permit fee.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Rachel Conly
Architectural Design
207-766-5625

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials 
or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are 
very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be 
released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: rachel conly <raconly@yahoo.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/22/2013 10:48 AM
Subject: Re: branson residence permit submission 11.21.13
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